
Dear Council 
bcc Owners

Please find attached a signed submission from all of the owners of Building 5, 49 Frenchs 
Forest Rd, Frenchs Forest in regard DA2019/1419.

All correspondence can be directed to Building 5's strata manager  Thomas-John Fotiou at 
JLL, via email.

As indicated in the submission, should Council wish to discuss our submission and/or our 
concerns, Building 5 welcomes Council's enquiry.

This email and any attachment(s) are intended only for the exclusive and confidential use of the addressee(s). If you are not the intended 
recipient, any use, interference with, disclosure or copying of this material is unauthorised and strictly prohibited. If you have received this 
message in error, please notify the sender by return email immediately and delete the message from your computer without making any 
copies.

Sent: 6/02/2020 4:35:35 PM
Subject: Submission regarding DA2019/1419
Attachments: Signed copy of Building 5's response to DA2019-1419 6 February 2020.pdf; 

Trevor Cain B.Ec, Grad Dip Fin, CPA, JP
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A Unit 1, Building 5, 49 Frenchs Forest Road, Frenchs Forest, New South Wales 2086, Australia










